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Dear Resurrection College Prep Community, 
April 2022 
 
We would like to take a moment to introduce ourselves as we could not be more excited 
to start running the foodservice program at Resurrection.  Our goal is simple; people 
leaving the cafeteria should be happy and well fed. 
 
Every morning starts with homemade breakfast.  The spread includes fresh eggs, from 
scratch pancakes and french toast, sausage, bacon, potatoes, breakfast sandwiches…the 
works.  Our lunch menu includes our signature homemade pizza dough, fresh salads, 
sandwiches, and wraps, a daily pasta bar with homemade sauces, and of course our 
restaurant quality specials.  As the year progresses, we will be consistently updating the 
menu and offering new choices and a wide variety, while maintaining the highest quality 
by using fresh ingredients and home-style recipes.   
 
The Mealtime point of sale system will still be used for all purchases in the cafeteria.  
Students and/or parents can fund their accounts via credit card at mymealtime.com, or 
with cash or check (made payable to Country House) at the registers in the cafeteria.   
 
We continually strive to improve our service.  It would be great to hear your suggestions 
and comments as we move along the school year.  Please feel free to come by and talk to 
us during school or send us an e-mail (info@chschoolfoods.com) and let us know how 
we are doing.  You can learn more about our approach to from scratch cooking in school 
kitchens at chschoolfoods.com. We are very proud to be joining the Resurrection 
community!! 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
Country House Kitchen Company 


